CAMROSE COMMUNITY COUNCIL
IS DEEPLY SADDENED AT THE DEATH OF HRH QUEEN ELIZABETH II

AS A MARK OF RESPECT AND DURING THE MOURNING PERIOD

SEPTEMBER 15TH 2022 MEETING AT CAMROSE COMMUNITY CENTRE, 

HAS BEEN CANCELLED


INFORMATION REGARDING THE RESCHEDULING OF THIS MEETING WILL BE POSTED IN DUE COURSE


